## Classes 2020/2021

## Dear Parent/carers

I'm very pleased to announce your child's class teacher for the next academic year as follows. Mrs Whittington and Mrs Nazir will both start their maternity leave during the start and middle of the autumn term respectively, so in the meantime we welcome Mr Starr and Miss O'Halloran who are covering them. Sadly, we say goodbye to Mrs Bayliss and Mr Thickett who won't be returning in September. Current nursery, reception and Y5 children will receive a separate letter announcing details of their teacher as their current classes have been mixed. The current two Y5 classes of 30 have been spilt into three Y6 classes of 20.

From September some of our classes will be situated in new locations. Years 2 & 3 will be situated in the mobiles and Years 5 & 6 will be joining Year 4 along the corridor in the main building.

Current class	Current teacher	New class name	New teacher
1HT	Miss Thorpe	2CG	Miss Grainger
1SN	Mrs Nazir	2LP	Mr Peatroy
2CG	Miss Grainger	3PG	Mrs Ghent/Mrs Purohit
2LP	Mr Peatroy	3HF	Mr Fazal
3AT	Mr Thickett/Mr Fazal	4WC	Mrs Clifft
3VG	Mrs Ghent/Mrs Purohit	4KR	Mrs Ray
4KR	Mrs Ray	5HT	Miss Thorpe
4WC	Mrs Clifft	5PB	Mrs Beresford
6BH	Mr Hussain	•	Leavers to Y7
6HL	Miss Lowbridge	-	Leavers to Y7
6MM	Mr Farley	-	Leavers to Y7

The last few months have been challenging for us all and I look forward to welcoming everyone back in whatever capacity that may be in September.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox Headteacher

M. Lathtruytox.